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Invitation 
Dear Colleagues, 

On behalf of the Local Organising Committee, it is our great pleasure to welcome you to the                   
14th International Symposium on Fusion Nuclear Technology, in Budapest, Hungary, from 
September 22 to 27, 2019. 
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We selected this motto to emphasize the importance of the dialogue and tightest collaboration 
between scientists and engineers, which is more than necessary to successfully achieve the century-
long dream of humankind �t bringing the power of the Sun to Earth. 

The International Symposium on Fusion Nuclear Technology (ISFNT) is one of the most important 
international events organised with the aim to foster interactions among scientists and engineers, to 
exchange information on all scientific and engineering aspects of fusion nuclear science and 
technology. It also represents great opportunities for reporting on recent technical progress, discussing 
many multidisciplinary issues and driving forward international collaboration for the promotion of 
fusion energy development. The symposium addresses near-term fusion devices and long-term reactor 
technologies, as well. We encourage contributions related to science, engineering, facilities, 
experiments, modelling, analysis, design and safety. 

As an integral part of the scientific programme of oral lectures and poster presentations, an 
international exhibition will be organised for companies active in the fusion nuclear technology field. 
ISFNT-14 will provide the perfect forum for your Company to even more deeply engage with other 
stakeholders in the field and possibly create new tights and connections. 

The Local Organising Committee is especially pleased that the ISFNT-14 will be hosted in the beautiful 
Hungarian capital city, Budapest. The Symposium venue �t Budapest Congress Centre �t is equipped 
with a complete range of conference facilities and is easily reached by a variety of transport choices. It 
is situated in a pleasant and peaceful chestnut park and is directly connected to hotel Novotel Budapest 
Congress. It is a place where meetings can be organised in a dynamic and modern environment. The 
centre is equipped with the latest audio-visual, stage-, light-, and air-conditioning technologies. 

It is our strong belief that the ISFNT-14 will provide your Company with an excellent business 
opportunity, and you will create new contacts and initiate new collaborations. 

I am looking forward to welcoming you during the ISFNT-14 in 2019 in Budapest. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Gabor Veres 

Head of Department of Plasma Physics, 

Wigner Research Centre for Physics 

General Chairman of ISFNT-14 

  

 

 


